316/2017 Cityof Los Angeles Mail - 6220 Wes:  ..ca

] ;:L%EECS William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

6220 West Yucca

Lily Beirami <LBeirami@moranandco.com> Thu, Mar 9, 2017 at 5:46 PM
To: William Lamborn <william.lambom@lacity.org>

Thank you very much for the additional information!

There are two other developments that I'm also researching. Do you know if these two projects have received
entitlements?

1 HoIIyWood and Wilcox (6436 W. Hollywood Boulevard)

2. City Lights Los Feliz

Any information would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Lily

Lily Beirami
Moran & Company
(949) 242-4079

Ibeirami@moranandco.com

From: William Lamborn [mailto:william.lamborn@lacity.org]
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 5:16 PM

To: Lily Beirami <LBeirami@moranandco.com>

Subject: Re: 6220 West Yucca
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